
 UWAC Annual Meeting & Dinner — Nov. 2022 

Hosted by Bonnie & John Ruskauff 

25 UWAC members attended the UWAC annual meeting and dinner at the Cheesecake 
Factory in downtown Salt Lake City on November 3rd. John called the annual meeting 
to order, verified a quorum, and conducted an efficient review of club status.


Our unit president John Ruskauff introduced our Executive Board and welcomed new 
members. 


	 1. Report from Membership Chairperson Bonnie Ruskauff. Our club has grown 
to 60 trailers and 28 Affiliate Members. 


	 2. Financial Report from Treasurer Keith Lund. We currently have a healthy 
checking account balance and solid financials. Income and expenses for year 2022 
were presented and discussed. 


	 3. Rally and Activities report from Rally Coordinator Kevin Buehler. We had a 
discussion of our 2022 rallies and the proposed rally schedule for 2023 was presented. 
It is now posted on our website and e-mails for registrations have been initiated. 


	 4. New Business. There was no new business requiring a vote. There was a 
short discussion of possibly adding a volunteer position of “Club Ambassador”. This 
person would handle compassion and outreach to members needing assistance and 
care. 


The meeting part of the event ended at approximately 7:30 pm and dinner was served. 
The group then enjoyed an excellent dinner complete with cheesecake dessert.


Special thanks to Bonnie and John for arranging an excellent dinner and meeting. Also, 
special thanks to all the club officers, directors, volunteers, hosts and co-hosts that 
made 2022 a very successful year for Utah’s Wasatch Airstream Club.





